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Sub: Grant Letter of Support

Dear Mr. Rodriguez-Roig: 

On behalf of Miami-Dade County Public Schools (M-DCPS), I am pleased to provide this letter in support of the grant application being submitted by the Boys and Girls Clubs of Miami-Dade to establish and implement a 21st Century Community Learning Center (21st CCLC) at its South Beach Club, located at 1200 Michigan Avenue, Miami Beach, Florida 33139. 

The grant proposes to provide after-school and summer services to students from Nautilus Middle and Miami Beach Senior High schools. The Boys and Girls Clubs’ after-school services include student academic support and social-emotional growth using research-based programs.

 The proposed site would also be inclusive of children with disabilities and provide all possible and necessary accommodation for them. M-DCPS will collaborate with the Boys and Girls Clubs by referring students for services as appropriate. 

We are excited to work together as a community for the benefit of our students and families in the Miami Beach community. 

Sincerely,

Alberto M. Carvalho 
Superintendent of Schools
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